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Israel Tactical: Road disruptions ongoing at
entrance to Ayalon South, HaShalom
Bridge in Tel Aviv from September 28-30;
allot for disruptions

Current Situation: 
The Tel Aviv-Yafo Municipality, in coordination with Ayalon Highways, announced that traffic on the
HaShalom Bridge will be limited to one lane in each direction from 00:00 (local time) on
September 28 until 18:00 on September 30 due to reconstruction work. 
Vehicles leaving Tel Aviv will be unable to travel via the Ayalon North Exit to HaShalom Bridge,
while those coming from Givatayim will be unable to exit at Ayalon South.  
A right turn from the Ayalon South exit to Menachem Begin Road will remain permitted, but left
turns from the Ayalon South Exit toward the HaShalom Bridge will be restricted.  
Israel Police advised drivers to exercise caution and utilize alternate routes.  

Source: Israel Police   

Recommendations:

Those intending to transit through Israel’s Highway 20 (Ayalon Highway) between
September 28 and 30 are advised to allot for disruptions near the HaShalom Bridge and
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https://www.gov.il/he/pages/police_22_9_25_telaviv
https://www.gov.il/he/pages/police_22_9_25_telaviv


seek alternate routes due to traffic restrictions.
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